
 

 

7th October 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Network Choir Rehearsals 
Wednesday 14th October & Wednesday 25th November 

 
This year, your child will be part of the Manchester Schools Network Choir. This is made up of five local 
primary schools and is a fantastic experience for the children. There are two rehearsals planned for this 
term; the first is at The John Rylands Library on Wednesday 14th October and the second is on 
Wednesday 25th November at the Whitworth Art Gallery. 
 
We will be travelling by bus and leaving at promptly at 12.15pm, so the children will have an early lunch 
and hope to return for 3.30pm. School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school 
trip without their school jumper, appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil 
attending a trip will be provided. 
 
A contribution of £5 to help cover the costs would be appreciated. If we do not receive sufficient 
contributions, the trip may have to be cancelled. Please return your slip and payment to the school 
office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, amount enclosed and what the slip/payment is for by 
Monday 12th October. Alternatively, payment can be made via SIMS Agora. If your child is eligible for 
Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the trip being funded by school. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Imogen Murray 
Music and Performance Lead 

 
 

Network Choir Rehearsals 
 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________________________ Class: ____________ 
 

I give my permission for my child to attend both trips to Network Choir 
on Wednesday 14th October and Wednesday 25th November 2015. 
 

I enclose a contribution of £5. 
 

My child is eligible for Pupil Premium. 
 

Emergency contact number: _______________________________________________________ 
 

Signed (Parent / Carer): ___________________________________ Date: ______________ 


